
Supry, Fred L. 

To: 
Subject: 

Dear Mr. Derrick, 

gderrick@cricpa.com 
Model 700 concern 

We examined the rifle that you returned for firing on bolt closing. During our examination we were unable to get it to 
duplicate your concern; however, we did notice a very sluggish return of the trigger under the sear after firing. It is our 
opinion that this may have contributed to the incident that you experienced. 

To correct that, we are cleaning the action and installing a complete new trigger assembly. Once the work is completed the 
rifle will be test fired, and then a final inspection done before returning the rifle to you. This work will be completed at no 
cost to you. We wish you many years of enjoying the shooting sports. 

Fred Supry 
Product Service Manager 
AFTE Technical Advisor 
Remington Arms Company 
14 Hoefler Avenue 
Ilion, NY 13357 

Office: 315-895-3606 
Fax: 315-895-3661 

fred.supry@remington.com 
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